
 

 

 
 
 
 
 Dear Grandparent Camper, 
 
Congratulations, we have received your registration form, and we are delighted that you and your 
grandchildren are coming to the Grandparent Camp this summer. The balance is due one week 
before your session. You can mail a check or call to process an electronic payment. We couldn’t 
be more excited for this summer! 
 
We look forward to the games, laughter, and engaging God at Camp with your family. Have a 
wonderful week, and we’ll see you at Camp! 
 
You will enjoy time together swimming, horseback riding, campfire, stories, rest, nature, Bible 
study, great food, hiking, worship, crafts, and games. 
 
Saturday starts with registration at 9:00 AM. The morning is packed with activities to acquaint 
you with the other families and get you and your grandkids laughing together. After lunch, enjoy 
all of our activities. The evening ends with Vespers and s’mores. The weekend will conclude 
with a worship service on Sunday morning. 
 
Directions and a map are available on our website - Heartland Camp Directions. 
 
What to Bring: 
Bible Notebook & Pen    Swim Towel 
Modest Swimsuit (no cut-offs in the pool)  Flashlight  
Toiletry Articles     Sunscreen & Insect Repellant  
Rainwear      Tennis Shoes  
Water Bottle 
 
*Families are welcome to bring a snack to share for the group that will be available during your 
stay. 
 
Forms:  
HPC Release of Liability - all participants can be on one form 
Payment: You may mail a check to Heartland Center, call to have a charge processed, or log 
into your Camp In Touch account and go to the “Financial Management” tab to make an online 
payment. 
 
During your stay with us – you, the adult attending with a minor, are assuming all health care 
responsibilities. 
We look forward to seeing you and your family at Camp this summer. Please call HPC at (816) 
891-1078 with any questions. 
 
Serving Together, Heartland Staff 


